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March 17, 2020 

 

“REVISED NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC” 

 

The Terrebonne Parish Council will NOT hold Committee Meetings on Monday, March 23, 2020 in 

order to limit the amount of meetings.  All significant items are being placed on the Regular Council 

Meeting on Wednesday, March 25, 2020. 

Based upon declaration Of Public Health Emergency, La RS 29:766, by the Governor of the State of 

Louisiana, John Bel Edwards pursuant to Proclamations 27-JBE-2020 and 30-JBE-2020,the Parish 

President for Terrebonne Parish, Gordon E. Dove, has declared a state of Emergency within 

Terrebonne Parish. Within the sole Powers granted to him pursuant to La RS 29:727, Parish President 

Dove has ordered the following protocol for any person attending the Public Council Meeting  set at 

TPCG Council Meeting room on Wednesday, March 25, 2020 beginning at 6:00 p.m.  ANY 

PERSON WHO REFUSES TO COMPLY WITH THE PROTOCOL  ESTABLISHED WILL BE 

DENIED ADMISSION. THE PURPOSE OF THE PROTOCOL IS TO MINIMIZE THE RISKS 

AND THREAT OF THE PANDEMIC CORONAVIRUS -19. 

All attendees will be required to fill out the following questionnaire prior to entering the building: 

If you answer, “yes,” to any of the questions, your access to the building may be restricted. 

•Have you had any recent foreign travel?   If yes, where? 

  •Have you experienced fever and symptoms of lower respiratory illness (e.g., cough and/or 

  shortness of breath) in the last 14 days? 

•Have you been in the vicinity of a person with possible COVID-19 infection? 

  •Has a member of your family member been in  close contact with or in the vicinity of a  

  person with possible COVID-19 infection? 

•Have you been in close contact with a laboratory-confirmed COVID-19 patient? 

Individuals will also be subject to a laser temperature check prior to entering the meeting room. 

 

Individuals “Wishing to Address the Council” will have to fill out a speaker card prior to entering the 

building, subject to the aforementioned access requirements and the item must be on the agenda. 

 

The Council is working on having this meeting live-streamed for the public to view.  We will keep 

the public informed if the Wednesday, March 25, 2020 Council Meeting has to be handled in a 

different manner or cancelled due to the health, safety & welfare of individuals attending the meeting. 

For more information, cancellations and updates, individuals can go to the Terrebonne Parish 

Consolidated Government’s webpage at http://www.tpcg.org;  . 
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